
Curriculum, Instruction, and Assessment 
Board Agenda 

Wednesday, March 25, 2020 

 
PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT 

• All staff members have completed their required 24 hours of professional learning.  
 
ASSESSMENT 

• We have two juniors that missed the March 10 ACT.  The test is being rescheduled for the Fall, 
either September or October.  

• ACT District Testing was set to take place on March 24, this has been rescheduled for June 2.   
• KPREP and all accountability measures are cancelled for the 2019 – 2020 school year.   
• We are in discussions regarding grading for the 4th quarter during NTI.   

 
CURRICULUM/INSTRUCTION 

• Teachers are still planning and conducting instruction via NTI. 
 


